
Commissioners and TDC Members to Attend Boat Basin Ribbon Cutting on 

Thursday, September 8, 2022  at the Okaloosa Island Boat Basin  

 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that multiple 

members of the Okaloosa County Board of County Commissioners and Okaloosa 

County Tourist Development Council may be attending the ribbon cutting ceremony 

for the Okaloosa Island Boat Basin and ADA accessible kayak launch, which will 

be held at 9:00 a.m. CST on Thursday, September 8, 2022.  The ceremony will be 

held at the Okaloosa Island Boat Basic that is located at Soundside Access two, west 

of Bluefish Drive, just east of Caviar Drive, off of Santa Rosa Boulevard on 

Okaloosa Island.  Parking will be available directly across Santa Rosa Boulevard at 

Beach Access two.  This is not an official meeting of the Okaloosa County Board of 

County Commission nor the Okaloosa County Tourist Development Council, but 

multiple members of the Commission and Council may attend.  The public is 

welcomed to attend.   

 


